
 

Dec. 3rd, 2014 

 

This letter is to inform you that the home at 9  Romasco will be demolished in approximately 10 days, 
pending city approval. 

The professional  contractor hired for the job is Brian Leavitt, from Standish, Maine. His company is 
fully insured as Leavitt Earthworks, Inc. 

The job will take approximitely 3- 4 days to complete.  

The city of Portland requires that we inform all abutters. We apologize for any inconvenience in 
advance, but will strive to keep disruption to a minimum. 

If you have questions, please call Judy George (207 ) 319-2445. 

Thank you. 


